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Susy Safe working group: Latest publications   

       International Journal of Pediatric Otorhinolaryngology.  

Foreign Body injuries in children in India: Recommendations 

for prevention from a comparative analysis with international 

experience.  

French M, Lorenzoni G, Purnima, Azzolina D, Baldas S, 

Gregori D, Gulati A. 2019 Sep; 124:6-13. doi: 10.1016/

j.ijporl.2019.05.020. Epub 2019 May 21.  

  
 

EAPS 2020    EAPS 2020 Virtual Congress: 16-19 October 2020  

   https:// eaps2020.kenes.com/ 

To adapt to the current situation, the EAPS board has decided to 

transform the 8th Congress of the European Academy of Paediatric 

Societies (EAPS 2020) into a fully virtual event  that will offer the 

community the possibility for educational exchanges, scientific news 

and best practice updates while protecting the safety, health, and 

well-being of all congress participants. 

The virtual congress will take place between 16-19 October 2020. 

Virtual sessions will allow for live interaction, and will be available 

on-demand in the weeks following the congress. 

 

 APHA 2020        APHA's first-ever Virtual Annual Meeting and Expo https://

apha.confex.com/apha/2020/meetingapp.cgi/Home/0 

The Annual Meeting and Expo bring together thousands of public 

health professionals to present, learn, network and find inspiration 

for the important work they do.  Registered attendees will have 

access to 700+ scientific sessions and events on critical public health 

topics, many focused on COVID-19 and the APHA 2020 theme, 

"Creating the Healthiest Nation: Preventing Violence."  

 

 

Susy Safe Working Group 

There is some news with respect to the Susy Safe Registry activities:  

 A new collective study on the injuries caused by button batteries:  

this type of injury has increased in some countries in recent years 

and we would like to conduct a new collective study on these 

injuries, with recent data. 

The aim is to provide scientific evidence, based on recent data, to 

support prevention activities to counteract the occurrence of these 

injuries in children. 

To participate, Doctors should share data relating to battery injury 

cases, observed since 2015. Contact us for information on the 

study! 

           The  new Susy Safe Working Group channel on Telegram   

          Click on the link to join the group:  
          https://t.me/joinchat/MP-4Yky7jkGMINx6AY2SRg   

The group has been created to: 

 exchange news and experiences on the topic of FB injuries;  

 promote participation in webinars and conferences;  

 propose studies and collaborations; 

 promote fundraising and donation campaigns;  

 invite colleagues to participate in the Susy Safe Project.  
  

ESPO Webinar Recording: Pediatric Otorhinolaryngology and 

COVID-19 

An interesting webinar available online on the implications of  COVID-

19 for ENT pediatricians. Contents and link: https://espo.eu.com/

news/covid-19-information/espo-webinar-recording-pediatric-

otorhinolaryngology-and-covid-19/  

 General update about the epidemic and about SARS-Cov-

2: Adam Finn, Bristol 

 Focus on the prevalence, the contagiousness and the 

symptoms in children: Adam Finn, Bristol 

 Consultations : remaining indications and specific precautions, 

especially regarding flexible naso-endoscopy and 

laryngoscopy: Marc Pellicer, Barcelona 

 Precautions regarding medical treatments in pediatric 

ENT: François Simon, Paris 

 Hearing tests: remaining indications: Luisa Monteiro, Lisbon 

 Surgery: preop assessment, remaining indications and specific 

precautions: Ari de Rowe, Tel Aviv 

 Conclusion: Vincent Couloigner, Paris,  Chairman of the ESPO 

Education & Training Committee 

 

A warm welcome from all of us to a new participant from Poland! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Susy Safe Project now counts with the participation of 55 

countries! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

[Susy Safe Registry] 

info@susysafe.org 

dario.gregori@unipd.it 

solidea.baldas@prochild.eu 
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